Annual Christmas Party

December 1, 2012

Our annual Christmas Party was held on Saturday, December 1 at the Tool Community Center. What a great time. Nancy Wittner brought barbeque and the club members the many other dishes that made eating too much far too easy! I don't know who brings what, but the sweet potato s and the chocolate pie were my favorites! And then the fun of the White Elephant gift exchange!

Thanks to Ed Cliver for the pictures since the newsletter editor forgot his camera! (BOO! HISS!)

